Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BPC-0096-12
BT2 8DQ

Date: 9™ January 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Claire Roberts

| refer to my letter dated 7" December 2011 Ref: BPC-0067-11 and note that to date the

Inquiry has not received confirmation as to whether Claire Roberts’ brain was

photographed during the autopsy carried out following her death on 23™ October 1996.

If photographs are available, please forward copies to the Inquiry.

Furthermore, the Inquiry requires all notes and records of Claire Roberts’ autopsy which

are in the possession of the Regional Neuropathology Service.

| look forward to receiving the requested information by 18" January 2012.
Yours sincerely,

Brian Cullen

Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Beifast, BT1 4GB
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